	Today	Next Week	
Greeters	Fred & Janet Gane (1st service)	Elmer & Marie Frederick (1st service)	
	Rachel & Sarah Kolb (2nd service)	AJ & Hailee Longacre (2 nd service)	
Nursery	Ginger Wint & Jina Reinford (1st ser)	Corinne Guntz & Barb Hess (1st ser)	
	Shirley Kiefer & Lynn Swartley (2 nd ser)	Nichele York & Eleanor Wallace (2 nd)	
Ushers	Larry & Dee Dee Good (1st service)	Jim & Ruth Delp (1st service)	
	Rand Ziegler & Alan Gilmore (2nd ser)	Marv & Rachel Reinford (2nd service)	
Closing up	Larry & Dee Dee Good (July)	Larry & Dee Dee Good (July)	

Sunday School Class Locations and Topics

First classroom – 2nd & 3rd Grade - Mrs. Chad Landis & Anita Livezey Upstairs hallway:

Second classroom - K & 1st Grade-Jan Bannon, Caleb & Roni Kiefer

Third classroom – 4th & 5th Grade – Sue Rice

Fourth classroom - Jr. High Boys & Girls - Larry & Dee Dee Good Fifth classroom - High School - Mike Scorzetti & Justin Derstine

Main floor hallway: Last room on left - Preschool - Melissa Carl & Rachel Kiefer

Second last room on left - Nursery facilities

Gvm: Second classroom - Men's Class - "The People of God Set Priorities"

Third classroom – Post High class led by Chad Landis

Fourth classroom – Prayer Room for anyone with prayer needs Behind dividers in gym – Study of James – various leaders

Sanctuary - "FaithWeaver NOW" led by Pastor Kris

Last Week's Attendance

First service - 128 Second service - 58

This Week at Finland

Today. 1:00pm - Potluck lunch and information on Caleb & Roni's mission term

Today, 5:30-7:00pm – Families Following Christ small group in the gym

Today, 6-8:00pm – Young Adult small group at Lauren Good's

Monday, 7:00pm – VBS work night at the lower campus

Tuesday, 12-12:30pm – Participate in Finland's "Looking Up" call-in prayer line.

Dial (712) 432-1500 and enter access code 314597# when prompted to do so.

Tuesday, 7:15pm – Jared's worship team practice

Thursday, 6:30-9:30pm - Volleyball for anyone over 18

Friday, 10am – Freedom Fest at New Goshenhoppen Park in East Greenville **Saturday –** Youth and sponsors leave for a 1-week mission trip to Puerto Rico

Time will be given in the service this morning to fill out the volunteer/nomination forms inside the bulletin for positions starting in September 2014. The other sheet suggests ways you may want to get involved & will be addressed in the S.S. hour.

Finland Mennonite Church

Looking up, Moving forward, Reaching out

www.finlandmennonitechurch.org

Pastor: John Ehst

Pastor John's email: pastorjohnehst@comcast.net

Pastor John's office hours: Tues. 12-4, Wed. 12-4, Thurs. & Fri. 9-4

Associate Pastor: Kris Wint

Pastor Kris' email: pastorkriswint@comcast.net

Kris' office hours: Mon., Tues, & Wed, 9-4, Thurs, 9-1

Church office – 215-679-8980

Church email: finlandmennonitechurch@comcast.net

Elders - David Landis 215-234-4045, Jeff Janton 215-679-7330, Marvin Reinford 215-679-8598, Jim Dougherty 215-679-7190, Chad Landis 215-478-2739, Jason Scheetz 267-272-8484

Visitation & Care Team – Marvin and Rachel Reinford 215-679-8598 Jim and Diane Dougherty 215-679-7190, Elmer and Marie Frederick 215-723-8421

The family that prays together stays together.

Vol. LVIV

Iune 29. 2014

No. 26

Pre-service Prayer Meeting 8:10-8:20 am in the Prayer Room

First Service 8:30 am – Second Service 11:00 am Sunday School 9:45-10:30 am Fellowship and refreshments 10:30-11:00 am

Nursery care is provided during all morning services for children 3 years and under.

ORDER OF SERVICE

Worship in Song - (Please feel free to sit down during singing if you need to)

Offering - (Please pass the attendance pads)

Offering our spiritual gifts (see insert)

Scripture - (brown Bible 693, blue Bible 1521, blue/green Bible 1910) Matthew 15:1-20

Sermon – "From the Inside Out"

Pastor Kris

Children dismissed for Kids Kinection (1st service only)

Sharing Time & Prayer Benediction and Blessing Jeff Janton – Elder in Charge **Pastor**

All sermons are posted online at www.finlandmennonitechurch.org and can be listened to if you miss a Sunday.

Praver Requests

Printed copies of last week's prayer requests are available under the mailboxes.

Mennonite Mission Network - Anita & David Breckbill recently completed five months of volunteering at Union Biblical Seminary in India through MMN. One of their jobs in the library was to update the card catalog of 80,000 items. Pray for the Breckbills as they continue relationships with their Indian friends from their home in Nebraska.

To Our Guests:

Welcome to our fellowship! We would like to get to know vou better. Please tell us about yourself by filling out the form below and placing it in the offering basket.

Name:	
Address:	
Phone:	
E-mail:	
[] I am attending for first time.	or the
[] I would like information about your church	
[] I would like a call the Pastor.	from
How can we minister	to you?

Finland Announcements

Thaddeus Jacob was born Monday, June 23, to Keith and Hayley Wyble. Congratulations, and may God bless you all as you welcome this precious new baby into your family.

Today is the last day for baby shower gifts for *Crossroads Pregnancy Care*. There is information on a table in the fellowship area where you may sign up to sponsor a child through *Compassion International* today if God has laid this on your heart.

All are invited to stay for a potluck luncheon following the 2nd service today to learn more about the Maranatha School for the Deaf in Jamaica and how you can help support Caleb and Roni Kiefer for one year under VA Mennonite Missions Network.

Upper Perk's Freedom Fest at New Goshenhoppen Park is this Friday, July 4th, beginning at 10am. Finland will have a table set up for a kids' craft and/or game along with registration forms and information to hand out about our VBS. If you can volunteer an hour or 2 to sit at the table and oversee this activity, please talk with Rachel Kiefer as soon as possible.

We are thankful that the need for a K and Grade 1 Sunday school teacher for the month of July has been filled. We will need more S.S. teachers for children's classes beginning in September. Please see Sue Rice if you are interested.

SonQuest Rainforest VBS is July 21-25. Contact Rachel Kiefer, Mrs. Chad Landis, or Amanda Landis to see where they still need help. Pray for our VBS outreach.

Community Announcements

Franconia Mennonite Church invites you to a hymn sing led by Michael Bishop in their Fellowship Hall this evening, 6:30pm, followed by fellowship and ice cream.

International Potluck for Young Adults sponsored by MEDA will be held Saturday, July 12, 4-8pm at Jim King and Joan Nathan's home at 1255 Hillcroft Way, Telford. Ribs, ice cream and volleyball provided. Bring your own international covered dish. RSVP by July 7 to andrew.derstine@gmail.com.

Montco Bible Fellowship, 160 E. Main St, Lansdale, invites toddlers through adults to their VBS July 14-18, 6:30-8:45pm. "Lifeway's Agency D3 – Discover, Decide, Defend." See postcard on bulletin board.

Women's Retreat at Spruce Lake Sept. 12-14, 2014 with Pam Farrel. Those who are interested may pick up a card under the mailboxes.

MCC Material Resource Center needs more warehouse volunteers, especially on Tuesdays from 9am-3pm. If you enjoy working with other people at jobs such as sorting, baling and packing, give Steve a call at 267-203-8074. You'll be helping Mennonite Central Committee respond to urgent needs here and around the globe.

Looking for a job? Several local Christian agencies are "seeking to hire." See flyer on the bulletin board.